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Tuesday, September 16, 2025 

_______________________________________________________________ 
 

Dear Parents:  

You know fall is around the corner when collegiate and 

pro football gets underway. The Colts are actually 2-0 

for the first time since 2009! If the ending of Sunday’s 

game was any indication, this might be their lucky 

year! Whether NFL fans or not, we can all hope for a 

good season and some sense of pride and unity in our 

community. 

Other events to cheer for include: 

Tuesday, September 23: The monthly Mileage Club challenge is called,       

“Purr-fect Cat Caper.” The 1st-6th graders will walk/run for 2 miles dressed 

preferably in cat colors.   

October 2-6: Fall Break – no school 

October 8: Representatives from the Lions Club will be coming to school for 

Operation KidSight. This is a free vision screening for K4 and K5. Permission 

forms will be sent home with your child on Tuesday, September 23rd. 

Permission forms need to be returned by October 7th if you want your child to 

have a vision screening. 

October 9: The Marion County Public Health Department will be at school for 

the annual vision and/or hearing screenings. A free vision screening will be 

given to students in grades 1, 3, and 5. Hearing screenings will be given to 

students in grades 1 and 4.  

October 10: End of First Quarter 

October 21: First Quarter Progress 

Reports go home 

Yes, let’s all cheer because fall is definitely in the 

air! Maybe we can get the thermometer to 

cooperate! 

Mrs. Newton 

  


